
 

Announcement 
 
TO: Institutional Coordinators  
 
POSTED: Thursday, January 29, 2015 
 
SUBJECT: Remote User Acceptance Testing via WebEx for PeopleSoft 9.2 Upgrade 
 
Announcement: Remote User Acceptance Testing (UAT) for the PeopleSoft Financials 
9.2 Upgrade will occur Monday, March 2

https://borusg.webex.com/borusg/onstage/g.php?MTID=e40d53efc5a39c121d782f8884fbfcc8a
https://borusg.webex.com/borusg/onstage/g.php?MTID=e227f89d84ab6d2806a6cf3664c4a1a34
https://borusg.webex.com/borusg/onstage/g.php?MTID=e908307a3abc3478957bf9b8964e100d6
mailto:heather.duren@usg.edu

